Mayor & Kennth Beeson SAINT AUGUSTINE, FLORIDA (U.S.A.)

My desr Mr. Kenneth Beeson:

Thank you very much for your kind telegram upon the occasion of my birthday which I appreciate deeply. I intend to visit S. Augustine in the middle of next month of November and most certainly visit you my dear friend.

I hope the world situation will be good enough to you visit the Island of Menorca next spring and you know that our house is your house and that your stay with us will be an unforgotten event.

With the hope of seeing you soon, I am yours very truly,

Fernando A. Rubió

